
August 22nd ...............Business Meeting
Sept. 12 (Tuesday)..........Dinner Meeting
Sept 19th.....................Business Meeting
Oct. 3rd......................Sust. King Speaker
Oct. 17th......................Business Meeting
Nov. 7th.........................Firefighters Night

& Governor visit
Nov. 21st......................Business Meeting
Dec. 5th...........................Away - Bradford
Additional Date....................Xmas Dinner
Dec. 19th.....................Business Meeting

Jan. 3rd(Tuesday) . Governor’s Visit -TBC
Jan. 16th......................Business Meeting
Feb. 6th................................Peace Poster

 & Zone Chair visit
Feb. 21st (Tuesday) ...Business Meeting
Mar. 5th ....................Youth Leaders and

Community Groups
Mar.19th .....................Business Meeting
April, 2nd...........................Farmers Night,

Past Presidents Night,1st Reading
April 16th.....................Business Meeting
.........................2nd Read of Nominations
May7th ............................Dinner Meeting
.........................3rd Read of Nominations
May 22nd (Tuesday ) .Business Meeting
June 4th............................Dinner Meeting
...............................Investment of Officers
June 18th.....................Business Meeting

Dinner Meetings:
Trisan Centre, Multi Purpose Room

6:30 pm 1st Monday
Business Meeting:

Trisan Centre, Boardroom
3rd Monday 7:30pm

The Trisan Centre is at 25 Dillane Drive

Box 272 Schomberg ON L0G 1T0
Bulletin Editor: John Bradbury 416 435 2345

Email: johndbry@gmail.com

November 2011

The Meeting
held on October 3rd
was the second one
held at our new loca-
tion in the Trisan
Centre.

For convenience
this was in the Curl-
ing Lounge but all
the rest will be in the
Multi Purpose room,
the place the Club

agreed to sponsor last  May.
As can be seen there is cer-

tainly lots of room and the kitch-
en seems to work well.

Present at the meeting was
Don Goodyear who is a director
of the Lake Simcoe Conservation
Authority, and a friend of Gord
Dobson. He talked about the
water supply in Schomberg, in-
forming us that the wells in
Schomberg are about 300ft.

Don Goodyear



Bill Koppens Receives the “President’s Appreciation
award from President Bob Gwalchmai.

Also at this meeting there was a presentation
by Sara Puppi from “Sustainable King”,  she told
the club about the Sustainability Plan that is being
formulated by King Township, with a view to col-
lecting opinions from residents of the Township
about what they would like to see happen in the
Township in the coming years.

Loris Gregoris
announced he will be
leaving the club as he
is moving out of the
area.

Loris was only
with us a short time
but he was a great
help in setting up the
room for meetings
and his photographic
skills helped get the bulletins done!

In September the Marlies Hockey team played
one of their games at the Trisan Centre and the
Schomberg Lions were invited to cook and serve
food and beer to a sell out crowd.

We did and made over $700.

This was on the weekend of September 17 &
18 and the club serves food on Main Street both
days and in addition at the bonfire in the evening.

Altogether we brought in over $2100, the
actual profit was not available at the time of writ-
ing.

September 17
was a busy day
for some Lions ,
not only did we
feed the street
but some helped
kids assemble
bird house on Dufferin Marsh. Thanks to Bill
Hanlon, Bill Koppens, Steve Fisher and the Duf-
ferin Marsh committee.



November 7 .......Firefighter;s Night
Nov 11.Remembrance Day Service
Dec. 3...............A Main Street Xmas
Dec 14..........................Xmas Dinner

Another successful cooking event as we
helped celebrate the kids get “Back to School”.

From this we made a profit of over $600!

The menu:

        Roasted Carrot & Cumin Soup
   Mushroom Ravioli –

Your Choice of:
Traditional Turkey with stuffing and gravy

Roasted Strip Loin of Beef with
peppercorn sauce
Vegetarian option

Selection from the Dessert Station to include
cakes and tortes
 Coffee and Tea

Please confirm your attendance by November
7th
There is a cost of $10 per Lion or Spouse that
attends.
Cardinal has given us our own spacious room
for our party that overlooks the golf course

Bill Hanlon showing his skills

Bill Koppens is not afraid of an amateur Hammerer!

It was good to hear from Paul again and to
know he attended the last business meeting.

His health is improving and we all wish him
and Gail the very best.



Past President ..............................................Bill Koppens
President................................................. Bob Gwalchmai
Secretary ....................................................John Bradbury
Ass. Secretary ...............................................Steve Fisher
Treasurer ......................................................Gord Dobson
Ass. Treasurer ......................................Marlene Koppens
Tail Twister.......................................................... Ken Rice
Asst. Tail Twister ...........................................Paul Hanlon
Lion Tamer................................................... Bruce Jessop
Asst. Lion Tamer ........................................Loris Gregoris
1st Year Director .............................................Bill Hanlon
2nd Year Director......................................... Paul Hanlon
Bulletin Editor ............................................John Bradbury
Asst. Bulletin Editor..................................... Steve Fisher

  *John Bradbury (Barbara)......................905-939-7744
  *Don Coffey (Gloria) PDDG....................519-986-3329
    Gloria Coffey (Don) ...............................519-986-3329
    Kevin Diceman.......................................647-212-6359
    Gord Dobson(Jacqui).............................905-939-8595
    Gail Feeney (Paul).................................905-235-0797
    Paul Feeney (Gail) PZC.........................905-235-0797
   Glen Ferrier (Alice).................................905-936-0025

    Steve Fisher (Cheryl).............................905-939-8494
 * Doug Groombridge (Monica)...............905-859-4119
    Bob Gwalchmai (Susanne)...................905-939-4024
 *John Hamilton.........................................416-702-5971
 * BiII Hanlon (Kay)....................................905-939-7568
    Paul Hanlon (Nadia)..............................905-939-7723
    Tim Harkness (Sherry)..........................905-859-2788
    Harry Hoare (Yvette)..............................905-939-7055
  *Joe Huson (Carolyn)..905-939-2796/905-727-8040
  *Bruce Jessop (Linda).............................905-939-2069
  *Bill Koppens (Marlene).........................905-939-2470
  *Marlene Koppens (Bill).........................905-939-2470
  *Gerry Oostwoud (Emmeline)....905-939-7728/7647
    Susanne Prince (Bob)...........................905-939-4024
    Darryl Rice (Lisa)...................................905-939-2451
    Ken Rice (Joan)......................................905-939-2119
    Claire Velema (Joe)...............................905-939-9004
    Joe Velema (Claire)...............................905-939-9004
 * Past President

International President.............................Wing-Kun Tam
District A12 Governor....................................Jim Corneau
1st Vice District Governor............................Maureen Hilt
2nd Vice District Governor..............................Chris Lewis
Region 8 Chair................................Richard Ratensperge
Zone 8 South Chair...................................Gavin MacLean
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